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IndemQuestions for 
submitters 

Yes/No 
Comment 

1. Do you agree that the EGCC 
indemnity dispute process 
should be mandatory for both 
parties if one party refers the 
indemnity dispute to the EGCC 
and it meets the criteria for the 
Commissioner to consider it? 

Yes  

2.  Do you agree that the 
existing financial limits for 
complaints should apply to 
Indemnity Disputes? 

Yes 

 

3.  Do you agree with the 
Board’s proposed levy system 
for indemnity disputes? 

Yes 

 

4. Do you agree that reporting 
of Indemnity Disputes to the 
responsible Minister should be 
limited to the number of cases 
considered? 

Yes However it would be interesting to 
understand the number of cases 
rejected by the EGCC, and the 
general reasons cases were not 
considered.   

5. Do you have any other 
comments or concerns about 
the proposed changes you 
would like the Board to 
consider? 
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